
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
07/29/2016 

 

The Ross Count Sheriff’s Office is trying to locate a 1999 Ford Escort LX 4 Door Sedan 

Silver in Color. The last known Ohio Plate number is GVP1538.  This vehicle is believed 

to have been used in the Murder that occurred on Poes Run Road on 07-25-2016. 

 

Anyone who sees this vehicle should contact law enforcement immediately.  

 

Attached to this News Release is a photo of the type of vehicle not the actual vehicle.  
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